
To whom this may concern, 

 

I am writing to you to provide you with my support for Homeopathic Medicine use within Australia.  

It is my understanding that the TGA is proposing to re-classify Homeopathic medicine in Australia, 

potentially resulting in access to homeopathic products no longer being available to the public.  

I am of the opinion that: 

I am in VERY STRONG support of option 1, which would keep Homeopathic products classified as 

they are currently as therapeutic medicine, allowing access to those of us that wish to access this as 

our fundamental right to the choice of our own health care.   

I am VERY STRONGLY opposed to option 4, in which homeopathic products would be re-classified 

and we as the Australian public would no longer have access to them.  

We should have the right to choose the type of healthcare we receive.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 


